
	

	

Membership	requirements	for	the	Brunswick	H.O.G.	Chapter.	

It	is	the	responsibility	of	each	new	and	current	H.O.G.	Chapter	member	that	you	have	a	current	
‘International	H.O.G.	membership’	with	an	‘AU’	number.		This	‘AU’	number	must	be	presented	and	
verified	before	your	H.O.G.	Chapter	issues	you	with	a	membership	number	to	that	Chapter.		

It	is	your	responsibility	when	applying	for,	or	renewing	your	membership	to	your	Chapter,	that	you	
must	provide	proof	of	your	‘International	H.O.G.	membership’	as	a	condition	of	eligibility	for	that	
membership.		

If	you	allow	your	‘International	H.O.G.	Membership’	to	lapse,	this	will	‘automatically	terminate’	
your	H.O.G.	chapter	membership	and	any	associated	memberships.	

Once	you	re-apply	for	an	‘International	H.O.G.	membership’,	have	received	a	new	‘AU’	number,	you	
may	then	re-apply	for	membership	to	your	local	H.O.G.	Chapter	where	you	will	be	issued	with	a	new	
‘H.O.G.	chapter	membership	number’		


